Minutes of the Public Works Committee of the Town of Fort Qu'Appelle Held in Council Chambers on June 18, 2013

Present: Councillors Jeff Brown, Brian Janz, Tanya Kulaway

In attendance: Darrell Webster CAO

Brian Giroux - Manager of Public Works

The Meeting was called to Order @ 6:00 pm

Discussion took place about the placement of new sidewalks along Boundary Avenue between 2nd and 3rd street. It was decided to go to the area to view the options and while on site direction was given to administration to have the sidewalks and curb constructed on the west side of Boundary Ave.

The Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 pm

Chair

CAO

kulle-